Salazar, Jacqueline

S R Y S e
From: Lopez, Debra, RLD <Debra.Lopez@state.nm.us>
Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2018 3:24 PM
To: Salazar, Jacqueline
Subject: RE: Liquor License Application No. 1100654 BBQubed, LLC dba Bobs Bodacious BBQ

Per our conversation, it is my understanding that a restaurant with a liquor license has previously been in operation at
this location. It is simply undergoing a change in ownership. | also note that there is a letter of no objection from the
church and that a waiver has been previously granted. Based upon this information, conducting the hearing on Sept. 4t
should be fine.

Debra A. Lopez

PO Box 25101

2550 Cerrillos Road

Santa Fe, NM 87504-5101
(505) 476-4551

From: Salazar, Jacqueline [mailto:jacqueline.salazar@lacnm.us]

Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2018 3:14 PM

To: Lopez, Debra, RLD <Debra.Lopez@state.nm.us>

Subject: RE: Liquor License Application No. 1100654 BBQubed, LLC dba Bobs Bodacious BBQ

Therefore we should push back the public hearing to the September 25" meeting instead of going ahead with
the public hearing at the September 4™ meeting?

From: Lopez, Debra, RLD [mailto:Debra.Lopez@state.nm.us]

Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2018 2:56 PM

To: Salazar, Jacqueline <jacqueline.salazar@lacnm.us>

Subject: RE: Liquor License Application No. 1100654 BBQubed, LLC dba Bobs Bodacious BBQ

Does it appear that there will be any objections to the issuance of the license? If no, then yes, | will grant the
waiver of the 30-day publication requirement. If it appears that this license/location will be contentious, then it
is better to err on the side of giving adequate notice to the public and pushing back the hearing date.

Debra A. Lopez

PO Box 25101

2550 Cerrillos Road

Santa Fe, NM 87504-5101
(505) 476-4551

From: Salazar, Jacqueline [mailto:jacqueline.salazar@lacnm.us]

Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2018 1:54 PM

To: Lopez, Debra, RLD <Debra.Lopez@state.nm.us>

Cc: Koroneos-Martinez, Charmaine, RLD <Charmaine.Martinez2 @state.nm.us>

Subject: Liquor License Application No. 1100654 BBQubed, LLC dba Bobs Bodacious BBQ

Director Lopez,
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On August 9" we received Appl. No. 1100654 for BBQubed LLC dba Bobs Bodacious, it is on our Council
Agenda for public hearing on Tuesday, September 4%, we published in our local paper (LA Dailypost) on
August 16" and again on August 23™, however by publishing on those dates we did not meet the 30 day
prior to the hearing. Our next regular council meeting is not until September 25" which if we moved the
public hearing to that date we would then miss the 45 days that we have to have the public hearing.

Can we request a waiver for the publication notice so we can keep the September 4 public hearing
date or a waiver for the 45 days waiver and change it to September 25™. The items is ready and
complete to go on September 4,

Thank you and | look forward in hearing from you.

Jackie

Scu:que/gmz D. 5"‘9"6‘”
Executive Assistant
Office of the County Manager
1000 Central Avenue, Suite 350
jacqueline.salazar@lacnm.us
(505) 662-8017 (ph) 505-662-8079 (fax)

All our Dreams can come true if we have the courage to pursue them - WALT DISNEY

2
ATTACHMENT E





